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Once again, we are delighted – thanks to the willingness of many of our customers to donate, we were once again able to
hand over the enormous sum of 10,000 euros to two associations this year! Our and both associations’ thanks therefore
go to our customers personally.

The Dresden night cafés:
The Dresden parishes’ night cafés for homeless people are open from November 1 to March 31 from 8 p.m. to 7 a.m. and
offer homeless adults warm and friendly accommodation. Guests are admitted from 7 p.m. and receive drinks, a hot meal,
breakfast and the opportunity to shower and do laundry.
Learn more “

The Lichtblick Foundation:
Lichtblick works with over 150 institutions to pass on targeted donations to people with various and sometimes drastic
obstacles in their lives. After careful consideration, every donation is used directly to provide financial support to those
affected, and the Sächsische Zeitung reports on this regularly.
Learn more “

THE DRESDNER NACHTCAFES AND LICHTBLICK THANK YOU FROM THE BOTTOM OF THEIR HEARTS FOR YOUR
DONATIONS!

HOW DOES THE DONATION WORK AT ATBAS?
Every year, as part of a customer survey, we draw attention to our donation project by e-mail and ask our customers
whether they would like to do without the ATBAS Christmas stollen. By actively giving up your Christmas stollen, you are
participating in the campaign by donating the value of the stollen to charitable projects.

https://www.atbas.de/news-en/atbas-donation-2024/?lang=en
https://kirche-dresden.de/nachtcafes-der-dresdner-kirchgemeinden/
https://www.lichtblick-sachsen.de/

